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Attn: Danny Sementilli 

Operations Manager 
City of Coconut Creek 
4800 W Copans Rd Coconut Creek FL 33063 

Coconut Creek, 33063 
 

Congratulations City of Coconut Creek! 

 

Your application for the Florida Local Government Cybersecurity Grant administered by the Florida 

Digital Service has been granted. Based on the requests and information included in your application, 

the following capabilities will be offered:  

 

In addition to software access for the capabilities offered, the Florida Digital Service will provide the 

following: 

• Incident response assistance when requested; and 

• Training, technical assistance and support for the capabilities granted.  

As the procurements for the capabilities are being finalized, Florida Digital Service needs your help to 

execute the Grant Agreement by May 31, 2023. Once complete, we will outline the specific capabilities 

or funds awarded, identify the solution provider(s), and set up technical meetings to determine an 

implementation schedule.    

The Florida Digital Service remains committed to supporting you throughout this process as we 

deploy critical capabilities to mitigate cybersecurity threats to your local community. We look forward 

to working alongside you and your team.  

 

Regards,  

 

Florida’s Local Government Cybersecurity Grant Team 

FL [Digital Service] 

Cybersecuritygrants@digital.fl.gov 

 

Pedro Allende, Secretary 

James Grant, Florida State Chief Information Officer 
 

Ron DeSantis, Florida Governor 
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